
‭July 9, 2025‬

‭Greetings Town of Torrey Water District 1 Property Owner,‬

‭You are receiving this letter as a property owner in the Town of Torrey Water District 1 who has‬
‭yet to have a water meter pit installed for your property.  This letter serves as a reminder that‬
‭residents have one year from the completion date of the District to have a meter pit installed at‬
‭no cost to the property owner.  The completion date for the District was September 1, 2024‬
‭which means that a meter pit can be installed before September 1, 2025 at no cost. After that‬
‭date all connections to the District water mains will be at the property owners expense.‬

‭If you wish to have a meter pit installed for your property please fill out the enclosed Water‬
‭Service Application and return it to the Town Clerk. There will be a charge for the water meter‬
‭itself, approximately $336.00, but no charges for the installation and tie in to the water main.‬

‭Thank You,‬

‭Peter Martini‬
‭Supervisor‬
‭Town of Torrey‬


